
 

SOF NORFOLK SUPPER 2018 
 
The Society of Old Framlinghamians Norfolk Supper was held at Bawburgh Golf Club, Norwich on 
Thursday 8th November and was once again organised by Colin Wigg. 
 
A record number of 49 diners signed up for the evening and it was particularly pleasing to have a full 
table of 'younger‘ OFs in addition to the Norfolk regulars. A most convivial evening was enjoyed by all as 
was the excellent three course carvery. 
 
Our President John Ellerby welcomed everyone and thanked all OFs and their guests for their support.  
 
This was an occasion specially dedicated to the College's involvement in WW1 and poppies were placed 
on the tables as a gesture of respect. The grace delivered  by Norman Porter very well reflected the 
occasion. In view of the date of the Norfolk Supper being just three days prior to the 
National Centenary Remembrance, Chris Essex gave a thought provoking, informative and hugely well 
researched presentation of OF/College involvement in the 1914 - 1918 conflict.  
 
Those in attendance were: 
 
Paul Taylor (Headmaster) John Ellerby G67-75, Richard Sayer S56-61, Norman Porter K50-57, Chris 
Essex 69-75, Eryl Essex, Ken Mayhew R29-34, Jim Blythe 48-54, Alf Wolton, Anne Wolton, Norman 
Dodd G42-52, Simon Dougherty G60-67, Maggie Dougherty, Michael Spencer R51-58, Sheila Spencer, 
 Dudley Holland R45-52, Jackie Holland, Jon Ford 58-62, Michael Fuller 49-58, June Fuller, Tony Martin 
G47-55, Colin Wigg G48-54, Liz Wigg, Terry Hurlock 66-73, Paul Wright, Anne Taylor, Ian Capps, 
Maureen Capps, Eileen Capps, Roger Askew, Ed Wharton 80-85, Charlie Tacon 85-89, Nick Gowing 83-
87, John Reader 77-87, James Chapman, Nick Guyton, Andy Allen 74-80, Rob Norman, Sam Mitchell, 
Harry Mitchell, Fred Vaudrey, Luke Matthes, 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


